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Nunavut Impact Review Board  
Attention: Peter Norman Evalik  
P.O. Box 1360 
Cambridge Bay, NU  X0B 0C0 
 
Subject: DFO-SCH Clyde River Development Project - Request to defer the submission 

of requirements identified in Information Request #1 
 
Dear Peter Norman Evalik: 
 
On July 2, 2021, Fisheries and Oceans Canada- Small Craft Harbours (DFO-SCH) received a 
letter (Additional Information Required: Information Request # 1 for Fisheries and Oceancs 
Canada’s “Clyde River Small Craft Harbour Development” Project Proposal)  from the Nunavut 
Impact Review Board (the Board) indicating the need for additional information for review of the 
Clyde River Harbour Development Project.  
 
DFO-SCH, would like to inform the Board that we will not be able to submit the information 
requirements identified in Information Request #1 within a two week period, as described in the 
above mentioned letter. DFO-SCH and our retained consultant, CBCL-Canadrill, are working 
diligently to collate the information required for the NIRB submission in a timely manner. We are 
striving for to include the most accurate description and designs of the proposed project, as well 
as, a thorough assessment of the potential impacts of the project and proposed mitigation 
measures.  
 
DFO-SCH is expecting to submit the documents to satisfy the Board’s Information Request #1 by 
August 19, 2021.  
 
If you have any questions with the content of this letter, please contact my colleague Chris 
McDermid at (431) 335-7530 or by email at Chris.McDermid@dfo-mpo.gc.ca.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Eleanor McEwan, P. Eng.  
Senior Project Engineer 
Small Craft Harbours Branch  
Fisheries and Oceans Canada 
 
cc. Chris McDermid (DFO-SCH) 

Loretta Hardwick (CBCL-Canadrill) 




